
From: Marion Van Luenen  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 10:48 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Variance Meg and Theron Dobson 
 
Ann Arbor Zoning Board, 
 
My name is Marion van Luenen and I live on 705 Mount Pleasant.  I am very lucky to have 
Meg and Theron Dobson as neighbors. 
They are helpful, fun and caring people.  I am very excited for their addition and hope you 
will give them the variance to add a front porch to their addition. 
 
A front porch will add character to the house and the neighborhood. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Marion van Luenen and Koos Zwaanenburg 
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